
 

 

 

Date: - 10th March, 2018 

  

Sub: -  News item appearing in “Media Report” 

  

Dear Sirs, 

             

We are in receipt of your email dated 09th March, 2018 requesting us to submit our clarification 

on the news item. In this regard, we would also like to inform you that no such complaint has 

been received by the Company till date as stated in the news item. As per our knowledge no 

such event as stated in published news has been taking place. We believe that it shall not have 

any impact on the Company.  

The Company always ensure that appropriate intimations are provided to the Stock Exchange 

with respect to material events, information etc., in compliance with the terms of the SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. There is no such 

information/disclosure that has not been announced/ disclosed to the Exchanges under 

Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Trust you find information in order.  

 

        Thanking You,  

 
 

             Mr. Subhash Purohit- Assistant Manager 

             Listing Compliance 

     BSE Limited 

15th Floor, Phiroze JeeJeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumabi-400 001 

Scrip Code-533137 


